EAA 172 BREAKFAST FLY-IN

Saturday, October 26, 2013

In the mlddle of the Wrens Fall Fly-in was the Breakfast Fly-in at 9:00 AM on Saturday, October 26. It was originally
B s, SO 1] planned to be on the field under the tents. However, —} | |

it was cold, for us at least, with the temperature

between 30 and 33 degrees Fahrenheit, Veryl

unusual for this time of year when it is normally in

g the upper 50s in the morning. Last year the fly-in

breakfast was on October 6 and we had shirt-sleeve

weather. The evening before, club president Sid |

Brown asked members to move the tables and ;

\ chairs into the airport main hangar in anticipation ff‘;:{p:
Ken Rayburn and Becky Wallace Of the predicted cold temperatures. They had been Becky Wallace, Sid Brown, Aaron Ramscy
cooking the scrambled eggs and  set outside near the tents in preparation for the next at the breakfast buffet table.
grilling the bacon & sausages. 1y ino’s breakfast. As promised to visitor Fred

Perdue from Atkins, Virginia, club secretary John Magnan had set out a coffee pot on a table outside, ready to be plugged

in. While John was getting some coffee creamer at the store, Fred moved the

coffeepot into the hangar and fixed the coffee himself making it less strong
than John usually did. Some people, including Fred, had noted that John’s
fly-in coffee was often strong enough to “awaken the dead.”

Several aircraft flew in for the breakfast. Sid and Ben Brown had prepared
the grits and rolls. Ken Rayburn and Becky Wallace fried the eggs, bacon,
and sausages. President Brown gave the invocation at 9:05 AM and the 23
breakfast attendees enjoyed the breakfast indoors rather than under the tents
outdoors as originally planned. EAA 172 member Rick Revels put a number
of Fly-Mart items on tables in the hangar.

Visitors enjoying the breakfast.

AVIATION QUESTION OF THE MONTH

Answer to last month’s question: A person built his airplane (Long-EZ) 18 years ago but never obtained the
repairman certificate for it. Is it too late now?

According to EAA: There is no expiration date for applying for a repairman certificate for the aircraft you built, so
all you need to do is call your FSDO to set up an appointment to obtain it. Before the FSDO meeting, download and
complete FAA Form 8610-2 and make sure you have a photo ID with you, along with the construction records
documenting the work you did building the aircraft. The FAA representative will ask you some questions, and if
everything is satisfactory, will issue the repairman certificate to you.

This Month’s Question: True or False: Before acting as pilot in command of an aircraft towing a glider, a pilot
must file a flight plan with flight service.
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SHORT FINAL
AVweb November 4, 2013
While flying about 10 miles northwest of Columbus, Georgia, a pilot, listening to Atlanta Approach, heard this exchange:
ATL: "Piper 123, we have you as a PA-28, but your airspeed suggests otherwise."

Piper 123: "No, we are a PA-34."

ATL: "O.K. I'll update your plan to show you have an extra engine today."


http://www.faa.gov/documentLibrary/media/form/faa8610-2.pdf
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